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16th June 2023 

Peasmarsh Music Festival 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Music curriculum, the Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a music festival with other 

schools in the local area to celebrate teamwork, singing, composition and performance. The music festival will take 

place at St Mary’s Church, Rye and the children will be performing a song that they have written and composed in 

school. 

Participation in this event will develop confidence, a love of music, performing and an understanding of what it’s like 

to sing as part of a choir. Each child taking part will receive a participation certificate. All children have a ticket 

attached to this letter which entitles one family member to come and watch their performance.  

Outline of the day: 

Rehersing in St. Mary’s church - 11:15-11:30.  

Lunch break 

Concert - 12:30-13:45.  

The children will be walking to St Mary’s Church, Rye at 11:00 and will be returning to school by 14:30. They will 

need to wear their school uniform and look smart for the event.  

 

Date Friday 23rd June. 

Time During the school day 

Clothing School uniform. 

Lunch Children will need to bring a pack lunch 

 

Please see your child’s teacher if you require further information. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Benn 

Marlin Class teacher  
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Please complete and return to school by Monday 19th June 2023. 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………….. (Name) to take part in the trip to St Mary’s 

Church on Friday 23rd June. 

Signed………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian  

 
Medical form 

Does your child suffer from any allergy, illness 
or disability? 

Yes ☐ No ☐ 

If yes please provide further details, including any prescribed medication, times and doses.  
 
 
 
 
 

Do you consent to your child receiving first aid 
during the school trip? 

Yes ☐ No ☐ 

Do you consent to your child receiving urgent 
care during the school trip, including the use 
of anaesthesia, if deemed necessary by 
medical professionals? 

Yes ☐ No ☐ 

 

I can confirm that the information I have provided within this form is accurate. I am also 
happy for my child to receive first aid or urgent medical care whilst on a school trip or 
activity. 

Name of parent   

Emergency contact number one  

Name of contact   

Emergency contact number two  

 
Permission form 

By signing this form, I agree to the terms outlined in the letter that enables my child to 
participate in all of the listed school trips attached to this form.  

Name of pupil  

Year group  

Name of parent  

Signed  

Date  

 

 


